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Yoimoji of the 

Week: Dufflepaw
Dufflepaw is Reflective. “I 

think about things that 

have happened. When I 

look back calmly, I can 

understand and share 

what I learn.” We are using 

“ Y o i m o j i s ”  i n  o u r 

Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the 

Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang 

for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on 

our website’s news pages.

This Week
Number Day: We are again taking part in the NSPCC’s “Number Day” next Friday 7th 

May. We are encouraging everyone to dress up in keeping with our theme of “shapes 

and mathematical equipment” and also to bring in a £2 donation for the NSPCC please.

Walk to School Week: In the week of 17th - 21st May we will be taking part in the 

Living Streets “Walk to School” week. Everyone is encouraged to walk to school in the 

week, or to park their cars slightly further away and walk the rest of the way. If you 

take any photos of yourselves and your children walking to school, please send them to 

your class teacher so we can feature them in Newsround.

Collection/Dropoff at Other Times: If you are collecting or dropping your child off at 

school outside of the usual start/end of the day times, please remember to sign them 

in/out at Reception.

Bank Holiday: We hope you all enjoy the bank holiday weekend and look forward to 

seeing everyone on Tuesday 4th May.

Letters Home
All classes: Number Day information letter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Jamie, Oaks - Fantastic writing practise.

Akbar, Oaks - Enthusiastic video camera work in Photography.



Seniors Mexican Party
On Thursday the Seniors classes joined together for a Mexican themed party as part of their topic work.
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